
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glen Winn 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-2776 
M5B 1K5 cmclorg@torontohydro.com 

March 30, 2009 
 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

RE: THESL’s Responses to Board Staff Interrogatories 

OEB File No. EB-2009-0069 

 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1, THESL submits herewith its responses 
to the interrogatories received from Board Staff.   

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Yours truly, 

(Original signed by) 

[original signed by] 

 

Glen Winn, Manager 
Regulatory Applications & Compliance 
416-542-2517 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
att. 
:GAW/acc 
 
 
cc: Colin Schuch, Case Manager 

J. Mark Rodger, THESL Counsel 
Registered Intervenors to EB-2007-0680 


